
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I am now in a position to confirm that the Year 6 leavers' assembly will be on Thursday the 4th of 
July. It has been a school tradition for many years that the Y6 leavers’ assembly is always the day 
before the Y6 leave. This is to allow the children the opportunity on the last day (Friday) to have 
notebooks or old school shirts signed and to say goodbye to their past teachers and friends in 
other year groups. We ask that children do not wear old shirts but bring them with them for 
signing.  
 
We have discussed and explored a variety of options for leavers’ assembly this year, and have 
involved the children in lots of these discussions to enable them to express themselves. They 
have given lots of interesting ideas!  
 
Unfortunately, due to the size of the hall, places for family members are usually limited so we have 
also discussed a variety of options such as holding the assembly after school or at a bigger venue 
to allow more people to attend.   
 
I have just received notification of a Y6 Information Evening for Parents at Brinsworth Academy on 
the 4th July, so I can now confirm that the leavers' assembly will be in the school day at 
Brinsworth Whitehill Primary. Brinsworth Academy has informed the school that they will be 
sending out information about the Y6 meeting soon, but I thought you would appreciate the early 
warning.  
 
The children will be leaving from Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School, as is tradition, at 2.30pm on 
Friday the 5th July under the honour guard of their peers. Parents are welcome to meet them at 
the gate on the KS2 yard. We do not allow children to leave early without parental 
accompaniment.  
 
Further details of the leavers' events will follow in the summer term. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ann Marie Lee  
Executive Headteacher 
Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School 
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